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Minutes of the thirty-fourth meeting of the Outreach Committee held at 10:00 on Monday 

27
th

 July 2015 in the Computer Laboratory, William Gates Building, JJ Thomson 

Avenue. 

  

Present  Dr RK Harle 

  Mrs M Sammons 

  Ms JM Samols 

 

Apologies Mrs D Pounds 

   

 

 

 

 

1. Coding Summer School 

 

Rob Harle commented that experience (from the CCA’s successful July summer 

coding course) suggested that there should be some minor changes to the 

Summer School’s course material. He noted that 76 students had confirmed their 

place and that there would be 13 tutors. Forty students would be resident at 

Queens’ College and 29 at St John’s. 

 

Jan Samols confirmed that she would ascertain whether the sponsorship monies 

had been received and would organise lunches (to cater for 100) for the event. 

  

2. July Open Days 

 

The Open Days went without hitch. 245 students attended of which 35 were 

women. 

 

Jan Samols noted that she had been contacted by Code First: Girls. It was agreed 

that any endeavours to increase women in computing should be supported.  

 

3. Date of next meeting 

 

The next meeting will be in SW00 on Tuesday August 18
th

 at 10am. 

                                                                                                                    


